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“See the whole world through a lens of a camera” 

To:  Parents and Staff of Little Flower Learning Center 

From: Unique Creations 

 

Unique Creations takes the safety of all children and personnel of Little Flower Learning Center 

very seriously. And due to this fact, we have decided to do another update of the camera 

system that allows parents to view their children throughout the day.  Due to this update, 

parents who have been issued a password before May of 2008 will be issued a new technique 

of password. Any parent who received a password from May of 2008 to the present will be able 

to use their current password. Please check the list to see if your name appears. If your name 

appears you will be given a new password.  

For parents who will be issued a new password, your current password will not be guarantee to 

work starting August 1, 2008. All new passwords will go into effect on August 4, 2008.  Your 

new password will be available for pick up from Little Flower Learning Center’s office starting 

July 30, 2008. Please remember though, you will not be able to use the new password until 

August 4, 2008.  

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact Unique Creations.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 


